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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
November 1, 2021 
 
From:  Kaitlyn Dodson-Hamilton 
 
To:  Recipient of the Chino Basin Program Draft Program Environmental Impact Report (dated 

October 28, 2021) 
 
Subj: Chino Basin Program Draft Program Environmental Impact Report (SCH #2021090310)  
 
 
On October 28, 2021, Tom Dodson & Associates (TDA) aided the Inland Empire Utilities Agency 
(IEUA) in publishing the Draft Program Environmental Impact Report (DPEIR) for the Chino Basin 
Program (CBP). A copy of this document was sent to your address. We discovered that there was 
a pagination error in the document titled “Chino Basin Program Draft Programmatic Environmental 
Report – Volume 1.” The error can be described as follows:  the Project Description began on 
Page 3-1, and was subsequently followed by the beginning of Chapter 4, with the Project 
Description resuming after Figure 4.21-2 following the Final page of Chapter 4, Page 4-534. We 
wanted to bring this to your attention as this pagination was in error, and has been rectified. The 
revised and corrected document containing the correct pagination can be found at the following 
link:  
 
https://www.ieua.org/chino-basin-program-ceqa-documents/ 
 
The contents of the DPEIR remain the same, but the page order has been corrected. No other 
changes were made to the document.   
 
Please accept our deepest apologies for this error. Do not hesitate to give me a call if you have 
any questions regarding the contents of this package. 
 

 
 
Kaitlyn Dodson-Hamilton 
Vice President, TDA 
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